
Dear BCS Community, 

 

School will resume online March 30.  BCS students will be interacting with teachers, studying 
and doing homework and assignments online. 

With the extension of Spring Break, let us encourage you to keep your student(s) intellectually 
engaged.  To help with this, your BCS faculty has put together recommended enrichment 
lessons and activities per grade level. These enrichment opportunities are found on the 
homepage of the BCS website or through this link:  ​Online Enrichment Lessons  

Please use these enrichment activities to engage your children intellectually, to get them 
comfortable with learning online, and to help occupy and challenge their attention during these 
times of self quarantine.  These activities should be a blessing to you and your children. 

Blessings for a healthy and happy end of the week and we will be in touch as more information 
unfolds! 

 

Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 

 

https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/online-enrichment/

